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“On-Course”	Presence	of	Non-Golfers	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	

Non-playing	persons	may	accompany	golfers	on	the	course	as	follows:	
	
A	fee	of	$8.85	(+	tax)	is	applicable	for	all	non-playing	persons	who	accompany	
golfers	on	the	course	and	who	wish	to	use	a	power	cart.	Application	of	fee	is	subject	
to	certain	exclusions.	
	
No	fee	will	be	charged	for	non-playing	persons	who	accompany	golfers	on	the	
course	and	who	wish	to	walk.	
	
On-course	safety	protocols,	power	cart	procedures	and	other	“on-course”	golf	
etiquette	must	be	followed.	
	


